On Sunday, June 19, 2005, Dr. Robinson asked the following questions regarding CLS1 - Exceptional Student Education Special Programs and Procedures Document:
 

 

Question:    How are we to monitor procedural safeguards at private schools?.
 

Response:   Procedural Safeguards - students enrolled in private schools are not covered by Procedural Safeguards, unless the District places them. In cases where we place the student, the student is still enrolled in our district. For McKay students, there are no Procedural Safeguards, except the right to a reevaluation. We send a letter to the parents of the McKay private students advising of this right. For parentally placed students, the parents have a right to special education and related services as per our determination - based on a federally determined funding formula...generally we offer walk-in services, meaning the student comes to us. 
 

 

Question:    Is it mandatory for parents to attend IEP meetings?
 

Response:   Parents are invited and encouraged to attend, however, it is not mandatory for a parent to attend an IEP meeting. If the parent(s) are not present, the team will proceed with the IEP meeting.
 
